
COUNTY CLERK OFFICE 

 
An individual may purchase hunting and fishing licenses, applications, stamps, (collector stamp can only 
be purchased through a DNR center) in the Clerk’s office Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
State park passes can be purchased at County Clerk’s Office receiving a receipt which can be presented 
at the state park entrance to receive the sticker. 
More information may be found at the following state web link www.dnr.state.wi.us. To find the cost of 
a license, check out the above link, click on “Hunting & Fishing” “Licenses & Permits” then license types. 
 

http://www.dnr.state.wi.us/

